
STAPLE Investments Welcomes Will Harmeyer as Investment Analyst 

NORTHERN VIRGINIA – July 1, 2025 – STAPLE Investments is pleased to announce the 
addition of Will Harmeyer as an Investment Analyst. Will's analytical expertise and strong 
quantitative skills position him as a valuable asset in supporting STAPLE’s investment 
initiatives. 

Originally from Cincinnati, Will graduated from the University of Notre Dame, where he earned 
a degree in Applied Computational Mathematics and Statistics. His rigorous academic 
background equips him with a solid foundation in quantitative analysis and data-driven decision-
making. 

“We are excited to welcome Will to the STAPLE Investments team,” said Dr. Tim Reichert, Co-
CEO of STAPLE Investments. “Will’s strong analytical capabilities and enthusiasm for problem-
solving will significantly contribute to our mission of partnering with entrepreneurs to build 
sustainable, mission-driven enterprises.” 

In his personal time, Will enjoys hobbies such as boating, running, chess, and poker. 

For media inquiries, please contact: contact@stapleinvestments.com 


